South West Volleyball Association

Report on the Financial Year 2015/16

The financial year of 2015/16 has yet again been a steady year. 

This year the accounts do show a loss of £530.47. However, I have not received all of the income from the SW Junior Grand Prix’s that have been run this year as well as any of the income from the Junior squad training sessions. 

It is very difficult to give you a true reflect of the accounts if I do not receive all the income from the events that are run in the region. As you will see from the accounts the main Adult competitions that are run, so professionally by Rachel, ensure that the accounts always look healthy.

[bookmark: _GoBack]I will however have to finish my role as the treasurer this year as I currently can not offer the time and commitment that I have given over the last 10 years or so due to my change in job role and current family circumstances. I will however continue until a replacement is willing to take over this important role in the Association.
 

Regards
Jonathan Ward
Treasurer SWVA



